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13th May 2019

Years 1/2 are visiting the RNLI Station, Rhyl tomorrow as part of their topic ‘Ahoy there!’ and Nursery/Reception will be looking for creepy crawlies at Pili Palas next week.

VACANCY: Clerk to the Governing Body

We currently have a vacancy for a Clerk to the Governors. This role involves the administration of 6 meetings (one per half term) throughout the academic year.

If anyone would like to discuss the position further please see Miss Parsons.

Dates for your diary
14 May Y12 trip to RNLI

22 May NR trip to Pili Palas

3 Jun Inset

4 Jun Y34 trip to Kingswood

18 Jun group photographs

19 Jun Y12 Dancefest at Theatr Clwyd

19 Jun KS2 Sports Day

20 Jun FP Sports Day

4 Jul Show and Tell

5 Jul Summer Fayre

10 Jul Move up Day

11 Jul Y6 PHS transition Day 2

Last Friday, I spoke with all the pupils regarding the use of bad language around school and in the playground. This is a topic discussed with the children when necessary during PSE lessons throughout the year as bad language cannot and will not be tolerated in school. The children are aware there are sanctions for this in school

Even though the majority of children are perfectly well behaved I would appreciate it if you would please talk to your child/children about using appropriate language in and around school.

Children are exposed to many stimuli and we all hope that when our children are not around us that they have been given the skills to act appropriately, however, sometimes they forget and need a reminder. 
